
Corrigendum  

                     Cancellation of RFP  

(REF No.: ITSD/FCS/RFP/2022-23/02)  

02 August 2022  

Subject: Request for Proposal (RFP) for Engagement of an Agency for Providing State-of-the-Art 

Facilitation Centre Services to Bureau of Indian Standards. 

Bureau of Indian Standards had floated Request for Proposal in relation to the aforementioned subject 

starting form 03 June 2022 made available both on BIS website and Central Public Procurement (CPP) 

Portal.  

This is to kindly inform that due to administrative reasons, Competent Authority of BIS has decided to 

cancel the Request for Proposal (RFP) for Engagement of an Agency for Providing State -of-the-Art 

Facilitation Centre Services to Bureau of Indian Standards. 

      Bharath Kumar 

Assistant Director, ITSD 


